
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When graduates complete the graduation application, they will be asked how many tickets they would like to request 

for the ceremony. 

• Students are able to request up to ten (10) tickets for the graduation ceremony within the graduation 

application. 

• Graduates do not need a ticket. 

• Children under the age of 2, that are sitting on a parent/guardian’s lap, do not require a ticket.  

• ALL tickets will be available for pick up at the registration table on the day of the ceremony. 

  

Extra Tickets for Graduation 

• Each graduation venue has limited seating, and our priority is to ensure all families receive their allotted tickets 

before considering additional requests.  

 

• To accommodate graduates needing more than 10 tickets, PA Cyber will accept additional ticket requests from 

May 5th to May 27th. 

 

• Families in need of additional tickets MUST complete the additional ticket request form, located at the bottom 

of this page. 

 

• Additional tickets are available on a first-come, first-served basis.  

 

• Requests will be reviewed after the request window closes on May 27th.  Families will be notified of the outcome 

at that time. 

 

• Families with multiple graduates may receive a maximum of 20 tickets. 

 

• Please note: Once you submit your request, no changes can be made. Please contact your Academic Advisor or 

email pacgraduation@pacyber.org with all of your graduation questions or concerns. 

The Extra ticket window will be open on May 5th and will close on May 27th.  

Click Here to Request Additional Tickets 
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